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Health Care Provider Bulletin 

LifeLabs Service Updates 26/01/2023 

 

CHANGES TO IONIZED CALCIUM TESTING 
 

Dear Health Care Providers,  

 

Effective March 4th, 2024, LifeLabs will be implementing a change in the testing 

process for Ionized Calcium. LifeLabs will be transitioning from using a 5.0 mL SST 

gold top tube to a 3.5 mL SST gold top tube for both, adult and pediatric patients. We 

kindly request that all future collections for Ionized Calcium be conducted using the 

3.5 mL SST gold top tube. 

 

 

5 mL (13X100mm)   

SST Gold top Tube 

3.5 mL (13X75mm)  

SST Gold top Tube 

 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

 

For any questions, please contact LifeLabs Customer Care Center 1-877-849-3637.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


